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To:  All Contracted PCP and Specialist Physicians  

From:   Rafael Zepeda, Director of Integrated Networks 
Date:  June 4, 2020 
Re:  Medicare HMO Announcement 

 

 

 

Emanate Health IPA is pleased to informed you effective June 1, 2020, Emanate Health IPA has 

executed a direct contract with Alignment Healthcare. 

 

Alignment Healthcare is a Medicare Advantage HMO Plan who started their business in 2013 with 

the vision to deliver healthcare by leveraging innovative technologies and best practices to drive 

better outcomes for patients and their families.  Since then Alignment Healthcare has successfully 

expanded their Medicare products throughout the State of California across seventeen (17) counties.   

  

Emanate Health IPA is excited about this new partnership and we look forward to the opportunities 

to offer additional Medicare advantage HMO options for patients in the community.  

 

If you have any questions, you can email us at IPASupport@EmanateHealth.org. 

 

We thank you for your continued support! 
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